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Public Notice: VIEDA Governing Board to Hold
Decision Meeting on October 10, 2024

Meeting to discuss key economic development matters in the U.S.
Virgin Islands

Community Center /  Published On September 30, 2024 06:38 PM /  

Staff Consortium September 30, 2024

Image not found or type unknown

The Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority (VIEDA) has announced that its
Governing Board will hold Decision Meetings to discuss application and compliance
matters related to the V.I. Economic Development Commission, as well as matters
concerning the Enterprise Zone Commission. The meeting will take place at 9:00 a.m. on
Thursday, October 10, 2024.

Members of the public who are interested in attending can join the meeting via Zoom by
registering through the following link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYrfumrrj4uGdCpKQWQJHYgyJPhtmmc5wWg
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. Advance registration is required for all attendees.

During the course of the meeting, the VIEDA Board of Directors, along with its subsidiary
Boards, may enter into executive session in accordance with V.I. Code Ann. tit. 1 § 254,
at any time.

For further information, please contact VIEDA at the following:

St. Croix: 340-773-6499
St. Thomas/St. John: 340-714-1700
Email: info@usvieda.org

Wayne L. Biggs Jr., Chief Executive Officer of VIEDA, issued this notice to inform the
public and interested parties.
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